
From:
To: BoardComment
Subject: August 17, 2024 Board Meeting, Agenda Item 8B
Date: Thursday, August 17, 2023 7:43:57 AM

Dear President Dean and Members of the Board:
It is a very positive development that the current vacancy on the Finance Committee
has attracted so much interest from members of the community. It speaks well of the
current Board of Directors that so many individuals believe their participation can
make a real difference in our little town.
I would strongly suggest that the Board select a candidate who can bring a new and
fresh perspective to CCSD's finance issues. The Board has the opportunity to bring a 
new approach and different thinking to the Finance Committee, and should take
advantage of that opportunity by appointing someone new to CCSD governance.
Thank you for your service,
Jim Townsend
Cambria, CA
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Haley Dodson

From: Julie Jorgensen 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 11:56 AM
To: BoardComment
Subject: Finance Committee Vacancy Comment

Comment from: 
Julie Jorgensen, 

 
For: CCSD Board of Directors Meeting on 8/17/23 
Re: Filling the seat on the Finance Standing Committee  

 
"The CCSD needs a qualified professional with a solid background in finance to fill the vacancy. Scott McCain has 
the kind of professional financial experience that makes him extremely qualified. 
  
I’ve always found him to be intelligent, insightful and possess the kind of common sense that is especially vital in 
this position. He’s open to different points of view and comes in with no agenda, except to do the best job possible. 
  
At the risk of making him sound like a Boy Scout, his willingness to help others, positive attitude and integrity are all 
of the qualities that we should be looking for in our community leaders.  
  
He would be an excellent choice for so many reasons." 
  
Thank you, 
Julie Jorgensen 

 
Cambria, CA 93428 
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